
     
 

 

 
IMMEDIATE NOTICE 

 
 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF MAHJONG SERVICE   
 

 

Dear Members,  

To facilitate the bar renovation project, it is necessary for us to temporarily suspend our 

Mahjong service during the initial stage. The Mahjong sessions will be temporarily halted 

between 8th and 12th April 2024.  We understand the significance of these sessions to our 

members, and we apologize for any inconvenience caused by this service suspension.  

 

During this initial stage of renovation, we will be operating with a limited meal service, we 

kindly request your patience and understanding as we work diligently to complete the 

renovations in a timely manner.  

We look forward to welcoming you back to our revitalized and improved bar area for an 

enjoyable experience.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

 

Patrick Wong  

General Manager 

2nd April 2024  
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